Ugly Christmas Sweater Quilt

Please send a high resolution image(s) and a copy of this filled-out form to Ruth McCormick by Nov. 23 at: ruthmccormick572@gmail.com

Full information is in the OCQG Nov. newsletter. Please call Ruth at 248-736-3200 with any questions.

Answer the following questions:
Quilt Made By:
Phone number:
Quilt Title:
Dimensions: Width x Length
Short Description:
Do you give permission to display this photo at the virtual OCQG Guild meeting on December 3^{rd} , 2020? Yes No
Signature: